PATRICIA REGION RADIO

TELEPHONE 223-2355 — AREA CODE 807
P.0O. Box 580
DRYDEN, ONTARIO
P8N 2Z3

December 7th, 1976,

Bill Nittler,
603 West lst,
McCook, NE. 69001
Dear Bill:

Thank you for your recent reception report.

From the information you supplied it would appear
that you did, indeed, receive CKDR's signal.

I hope this letter will serve as reception veri-
fication.

Please accept our apologies for the delay in

replying.

Yours very truly,
CKDR Radio,

Hugh Syrja,

Manager.
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